
The Fort Smith Regional Airport (FSM) will receive proposals from qualified firms interested in 
managing and operating a display advertising concession in the airline terminal building. The 
required RFP packet can be obtained at www.fortsmithairport.com under the Business 
Opportunities Section.  FSM maintains an ACDBE Program. The deadline for submitting 
proposals is September 5, 2018. 


